

# Spean Bridge Golf Club

## Committee Meeting Minutes

Wednesday 6th November, 7.00pm, in the Clubhouse

Present: Colin Davidson, John Muncie, Callum Coltart, Sheila Cameron, Willie Atkinson.

Apologies: Aeleen Campbell, David Langan, Allan Reid, Harry Campbell, Ken Dalziel,

The minutes of the previous meeting had earlier been circulated to members. After no objections were received, they had been published on the clubhouse notice board and on the website.

### 1) **Review of action on previous minutes**

The new Ladies tees are in place.

John MacPhee will be asked to quote for the storage shed.

### 2) **Third tee path**

The path has been excavated but the contractor was unable to transport the hard core to the site, as the ground was too soft to support his vehicles without doing serious damage to the course. He has submitted a new invoice taking this into consideration.

Colin will try to find a suitable trailer for hire to do the job, and, failing this, another solution. Callum suggested using boarding to construct a temporary path for the dumper.

It may be possible to obtain sleepers for this path.

Ken has offered his services, along with those of Donnie Swanson if course work is needed during the winter.

### 3) **Clubhouse Report, winter heating issues.**

In previous winters, small fan heaters were used to prevent frost damage. The use of the radiator and underfloor heating systems may be a cheaper alternative and Colin will investigate this. Scott McNeil's advice will be sought.

### 4) **Financial report**

Alan had sent his apologies but promised to email a report to the committee.

**Next meeting:** February 5th at 7.00pm